FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

; m City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Division

[(rum ciT¥ ar| 411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802

D l I Ll |T I | 218-730-4309 | www.duluthmn.gov | Kathleen Bergen, Parks and Recreation Division Mgr.

e For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309

DATE: 06/30/2014
SUBJECT: Entry to Chester Bowl Park Only Accessible from West Until August 11

BY: Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator

Entry to Chester Bowl Park Only Accessible from West Until August 11

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth is reminding the public that access into Chester Bowl Park
is limited to only the western approach due to roadway, embankment, and concrete repairs
related to the June 2012 flood. Skyline Parkway is closed from Chester Park Drive to the park

entrance until August 11.
The City thanks the public for their patience and cooperation.
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